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Comments and Responses 

 

The Department of Environmental Quality, Water Quality Division (WDEQ/WQD), 

received nine comments via the Department’s electronic comment portal. All of the 

comments expressed favor toward adopting the proposed revisions to Water Quality 

Rules and Regulations Chapter 14. 

 

 Department Response:  WDEQ/WQD appreciates the support of the 

proposed revisions to Water Quality Rules and Regulations Chapter 14. 
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